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Dean Haymore

From: Connie Lea [connie@gbis.com]

Sent:  Wednesday, March 28, 2007 9:46 AM

To: Haymore, Dean; Walling, Marilou; Whitten, Pat
Subject: SPAM-LOW: Planning Commission Meetings

I was just informed that there is a push for the Planning Commission to make a decision
on Cordevista at the Highlands meeting without having a meeting.in the River District at

Rainbow Bend.

That is wrong and most definitely should not be done. The people of the River District
have a right to be heard at a Planning Commission meeting.

Connie Lea Butts
Manager

Canyon GID

and Storey County Resident
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